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October 15, 2021 
 
Sean O’Connor 
Aloha Top Shelf LLC 
P.O. Box 1262 
Willow Creek, CA  95573 
pulehuroot@yahoo.com 
 
Subject:   Refund for Notification of Lake or Streambed Alteration  
Notification No. 1600-2019-0011; APN: 522-026-007; Humboldt County 

Dear Sean O’Connor:  

This letter is to inform you that the Department of Fish and Wildlife (Department) will be 
issuing you a refund for the reason indicated below.    

 Notification was not required because your project is not subject to the 
notification requirement in Fish and Game Code section 1602. 

Your refund check, in the amount of $596.00, will take from four to six weeks to process 
and will be sent to the applicant address provided in your notification. 

If you have any questions regarding your refund, please contact David Manthorne at 
David.Manthorne@wildlife.ca.gov. 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Dave Manthorne 
Senior Environmental Scientist Supervisor 
 
ec: Northpoint Consulting 
Britney@northpointeureka.com 
Annje@northpointeureka.com 
 
California Department of Fish and Wildlife 
Cheri.Sanville@wildlife.ca.gov  
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